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March 28, 2008
To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council

From; David L. Maack
5" District Alderman

Memo Re:  Economic Development Update

I am requesting that RCEDC and the Workforce Development Center provide an update to the
council on the job outlook in the greater Racine region, along with an update on strategies being
implemented.
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